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Regulations proposed on March 10, 2016 would ease foreign financial accounts 
reporting for some, but expand significantly for others.  
 
 
 
         
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
Recent proposed regulations would make several changes to FBAR requirements effective for 
2016 reports. 
 
The main changes proposed are as follows: 
 

 Exemption for Certain Officers and Employees – The regulations would eliminate the 
requirement for officers, employees, and agents of U.S. entities to report on accounts 
owned by the entity over which the officer, employee, or agent has signature authority 
solely due to their employment when those accounts are already required to be reported by 
their employer. 
 

 Recordkeeping – U.S. entities would be required to maintain information identifying all 
officers, employees, and agents with signature authority over, but no financial interest in, 
those accounts.  This information must be maintained for 5 years and provided to FinCEN 
upon request. 
 

 Detailed Reporting for 25 or More Foreign Financial Accounts – The regulations would 
eliminate the provision that limits the information reporting with respect to situations when 
a filer has a financial interest in, or signature authority over, 25 or more foreign financial 
accounts.  Instead, all U.S. persons will be required to report detailed account information 
on all foreign financial accounts for which they have a financial interest or signature 
authority in those instances where a signature authority exemption does not apply. 
 

 Revised Due Date For 2016 Reports – The due date for 2016 reports will move from June 
30th to April 15, 2017. 

 
Stay tuned for updates for finalization of the regulations. 
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For more information please contact: 
 

Luigi Perin, Partner     Mindy Piatoff-Daynes, Partner   
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ABOUT FUNARO & CO. 

 
Funaro & Co. is a leading medium-sized audit and tax advisory firm. Founded in 1947 to service the unique needs of Italian 
companies with operations in the U.S, our firm has grown steadily over the years and the scope of our services has grown with 
us. For over 70 years, Funaro & Co.'s unmatched U.S./E.U. cross-border experience has kept us solidly in a position of 
leadership in our profession. With more than 100 employees and offices in New York, Miami and Milan, the size of our firm is 
small enough to provide an unusual degree of personal service, yet large enough to provide every type of professional support 
required by its clientele. 


